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Excellency,

I acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter dated today, 28 September
2022 in response to my request for Uganda to present her Third Voluntary
National Review (VNR) on Sustainable Development to be convened during the
High-Level Political Forum under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council
in July 2023.

I wish to inform you that my government has accepted your encouragement
to defer the presentation of Uganda’s Third VNR to the 2024 High Level Political
Forum. In this regard, I request that Uganda is inscribed on the list of countries
which will be presenting their Voluntary National Reviews during the 2024 High-
Level Political Forum.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ambass‘a§o§ Adonia Ayebare

Permanent Representative

H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva
President of Economic and Social Council of the United Nations
New York



